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MEMORANDUM State of Alaska
TO: Dick Chitty DATE: April 14, 1971

Right of Way Director
FILE NO: 00-1920

SUBJECT: Meeting in Anchorage with
Curt McVee of the BLM

FROM: B. A. Campbell
Commissioner of Highways

I met with Mr. McVee when I was in Anchorage on Thursday, April 8,
and discussed the problem of right-of-way through BLM in remote areas.
Of particular interest in our discussion was the problem that we
frequently encounter whereby we have an existing right-of-way as
established by a PLO. During the relocation of the project to make minor
variations from the existing centerline which cause little sliver changes
in the right-of-way granted under the PLO.

Mr. McVee indicated that it would be satisfactory for us to show only
the right-of-way as related to the new centerline where the right-of-
way traversed only public lands and no private surveys were involved.
In our transmittal letter we need simply to state that this is the
right -of-way the State Department of Highways claims under the applicable
PLO.
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